
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Saint Anthony’s High School Family, 
 

Welcome to April, the month ahead is filled with many events as we prepare ourselves for the great gift of the 

Resurrection of Our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ! While we are still in the midst of Lent, it is only right for us to focus 

on our Spirituality and Service. We are providing many opportunities for the Sacrament of Reconciliation, and many 

wonderful moments of Prayer; Mondays with Mary, Adoration, Special retreats, daily liturgies and our Lenten 

Challenge of 40 days. It is so rewarding to see our chapel filled with students throughout the day stopping in for 

prayer. Many of our students including the Pipe Band and Drummers will be attending the Bishop’s Chrism Mass on 

April 15. I am also so pleased that many of our students will enter the church during the Holy Week Services. All of this 

allows me to say so clearly that our Franciscan Mission is alive and well here at school. 

 

During the month, there are also many opportunities to offer service. Recently, we held the Relay for Life event and 

raised in excess of $33,000 to support the American Cancer Society. Later this month we will sponsor our annual Saint 

Anthony’s Challenger Carnival assisting students with special needs for a fun-filled day. These Two major events allow 

our students to offer service for causes and needs that will benefit many in our local community. 

 

Service to our student body is also highlighted this month as we prepare for new executive boards for the Student 

Council, the National Honor Society and SALT (St. Anthony Leadership Team). These students will SERVE the school in 

many projects and events throughout the 2025-26 school year. 

 

It is the Fourth Quarter so please check on your students’ progress; remember right around the corner are Final 

Exams, Regents Exams and AP Exams. It is now time to make sure that all work is in on time and that if there are 

missing assignments please get those done! Many of our Seniors have received such wonderful college news with 

acceptances and scholarship;, these seniors are leaving us well prepared for the next chapter in their lives. 

 

As always, it is time for fun here at Saint Anthony’s. Spring sports have begun and we look forward to Our Jazz Band 

and the Percussion Ensemble Concert, the annual Father/Daughter Dance , Improv Night and Senior Antics which all 

take place during the month. 

 

We are all in for a Great Day on the Afternoon of April 9. It is our Annual Multi-Cultural Day; an afternoon of beautiful 

Cultural Activities highlighting the tapestry of Saint Anthony’s. I am so proud of our diversity; this diversity allows us to 

not only be united but also to be aware of the many cultures that contribute to our American Way of Life. 

 

Finally, as we approach Holy Week and experience the beauty of the liturgies in our parishes let us remember the 

Easter Promise of Hope and Salvation especially during this Jubilee Year. I pray that you spend quality time with your 

Families this Easter and May our Risen Savior bless each of you in a special way. Again, thank you for all you do, and 

Remember Brother Loves Ya! 

 

In Saint Anthony, Our Patron, 


